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' o Office of Establishment and Service Matters,
Establishments Department,
' Governor’s Office,
Alkure.
5 February, 2010.
CIRCULAR LETTER TO:

Chief of Staff to Mr. Govermnor,

Special Assistant to the Deputy Governor,

State Commissioners,

Secretary to the State Government,

Special Advisers,

Chairmen of Commissions/Boards,

Permanent Secretaries,

Clerk, Ondo State House of Assembly,

Accountant-General,

State Auditor-General

Auditor-General for Local Governments,

General Managers/Heads of Non-Ministerial
Departments.

ATTENTION: DIRECTORS OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

INAUGURATION OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR
_PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION AND MANAGEMENT (NAPAM)

The National Association for Public Administration and Management (NAPAM) was established some
years ago to foster the practice of Public Administration and Management in Nigeria as well as put
Public Administration on a solid foundation in order to relate more effectively with both the African
Associatidn for Public Administration and Management (AAPAM) and the Commonwealth
Association for Public Administration and Management (CAPAM). ‘

2. However, for reasons of changes, both political and administrative, the Association had not
been able to reach out to prospective members who should be senior officers in the Public Services of
Nigeria. Itis gratifying to note that in recent times, the Association was rejuvenated and re-launched in
Abuja, during which occasion strong commitments were made o make the services of the Association
available to all interested Senior Public Servants.

3. I am directed by this Circular letter to invite all interested senior officers in the State Public
Service on Grade Levels 10 and above, to show interest in joining the NAPAM. All Directors of
Finance and Administration should coordinate the exercise and make returns to the Office of the
Secretary, Establishments not later than Friday March 05, 2010. A timeous return will enable us to call
an inaugural meeting of the Association. :

4, Heads of Department are requested to give adequate publicity to the contents of this Circular
letter in their respective MDAs.
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